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NEW FRANKEN, WI— March 7, 2011.  Dental Health Products, Inc. (DHPI) is proud 
to announce that it has recently been awarded a $6 million annual contract for dental 
supplies by the U.S. Department of Defense (USDOD). DHPI was selected from a 
pool of many qualified candidates to distribute general dental supplies to the Army, 
Navy, Air Force, Marine Corps and federal civilian agencies. The terms of the 
contract allow DHPI to supply the USDOD with dental goods valued up to $6.68 
million.  “We are very pleased, honored, and excited to continue our supply 
relationship with the Federal Government in this area,” states Steve Desautel, Vice 
President of Sales and Marketing.  
 
Dental Health Products, Inc. is a full-service distributor of dental supplies and 
equipment with two distribution warehouses and six full service branch locations. 
DHPI is considered one of the top dental distributors in the U.S. It offers full-line 
equipment sales, installation and service, hand-piece and small equipment repair, 
office design, digital equipment and integrated practice management software, 
inventory control products, and personalized account management. 
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